ALMA BOARD OF EDUCATION
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
February 8, 2018
The special board meeting of the Alma Board of Education was called to order by Dennis Hetrick, Board President, at 5:04 p.m. on Thursday, February 8, 2018, in the high school library.  Board Clerk Doug Kane was absent from the meeting.  Mr. Kane arrived at 5:16 p.m.
No public comment.
Board President Dennis Hetrick welcomed Guy Leavitt from the Wisconsin Association of School Boards.  Mr. Leavitt was given the floor.  Mr. Leavitt reviewed the calendar for the superintendent search with the board.  The board approved the calendar dates.  Mr. Leavitt then reviewed the planning documents.   The board would like to do focus groups and a community survey.  The focus groups will take place on Thursday, February 22, 2018.   The survey will be sent out as a press release in the Buffalo County Journal and an ad will be placed in the Shopper.  The school board approved the vacancy posting for superintendent that Mr. Leavitt provided.  Mr. Leavitt informed the board that they would each receive a district resource guide that talks about the process, hiring practices, negotiations, and include the information that is gathered through the survey and focus groups.  The board should receive this prior to March 19, 2018.  Mr. Leavitt shared with the board a list of 100 interview questions for the first interview.  The board will review and get their top questions to the district bookkeeper.  Mr. Leavitt informed the board if they would like an essay question included in the application, they should give that to him on February 22, 2018.  The board thanked Mr. Leavitt for his time.  Mr. Leavitt left at 6:29 p.m.
The board discussed who they would each ask to be a part of the community focus group.
Dennis Hetrick stated:  It is envisioned that the School Board of the School District of Alma will convene in closed session in pursuant to Wisconsin Statute 19.85 (1)(f) to consider personal history as it relates to a specific person(s), and 19.85 (1)(e) to conduct other specified public business whenever competitive reasons require a closed session.  Doug Kane took roll call vote.  All members voted yes.  The board convened into closed session at 6:52  p.m.

A motion was made by Doug Kane and seconded by Todd Myren to  return to open session and adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:14 p.m.
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